A 2/3 majority is a standard for organizations when key matters are at stake. All legislation affects Oregonians and | would hope you
would consider that important enough to observe a 2/3 majority for all bill passage. Reducing to a simple majority eliminates 50% of
elected representatives and their constituents and does not show that effort has been made to involve the views of all Oregonians in
bill formation and passage. Frankly, it's lazy and enables any majority to pass bills without bipartisan effort.



